

WAAG





September 8 - 12, 2025					
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	
September 8	September 9	September 10	September 11	September 12	
ABCD	Block A 8:30 – 9:38 PLT 9:43 – 10:31 Block B 10:36 – 11:44 Recess 11:44 – 11:59 Block C 11:59 – 1:07 Lunch 1:07 – 1:52 Block D 1:52 – 3:00	ABCD	Block A 8:30 – 9:38 PLT 9:43 – 10:31 Block B 10:36 – 11:44 Recess 11:44 – 11:59 Block C 11:59 – 1:07 Lunch 1:07 – 1:52 Block D 1:52 – 3:00 PAC Meeting 6:30pm	HAPPY Friday	
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			

Important Forms

Student Information Verification Form:

Families are asked to review and update if needed, the information on the Student Information Verification form to ensure all listed details are accurate. If there is information to update (e.g. home address, phone number, email address, medical alerts, etc.), please make the correction right on the sheet and sign and return the form to the school as soon as possible. If there are no changes, please sign and return to your homeroom as soon as possible. Please note if you have moved residences, it is very important to let the office know and fill out a change of residence form. Verifying and returning this form promptly is very important to ensure that the school has accurate contact information for effective communication and for the safety of your child.

Please note that information on this form will also be used for the student reunification process in the event of an emergency/disaster (flood, earthquake, etc.), and any emergency contact listed will be deemed to be approved as someone who can pick up the student in the event of an emergency/disaster. Accurate and complete information is critical on the verification form for this reason and must be returned promptly.

SA-53 Disclosure of Personal Info/Technology Use Responsibilities Form:

All students were sent home with this form to complete this week. Please take a moment to read through it and complete, sign and return the form to the school as soon as possible. Note that it is important to select "YES, I give consent" for school and district publications, otherwise we cannot include your child's photo in the yearbook or grad composite.

Optional Student Accident Insurance Plan.

As in previous years, families can choose to purchase an optional student accident insurance plan for their children through the "InsureMyKids®" program, underwritten by Old Republic Insurance Company of Canada. The "InsureMyKids®" accident insurance program offers protection against the potentially high costs of any injury resulting from unexpected accidents and is especially valuable for families

- Do not have medical or dental plans.
- Have limited plans, as it may help supplement health and dental benefits
- Have active children who enjoy sports and outdoor activities.

The insurance agreement will be between the family and Old Republic Canada and will be effective on the date the enrollment application and payment are received by the insurance carrier. To purchase a student accident insurance plan, families can visit http://www.insuremykids.com, or speak with an Old Republic Canada customer service representative at 1-800-463-5437. The program coverage typically includes:

- A full year (365 days from date of purchase), 24 hours a day, whether at school or at home.
- Expenses such as ambulance, physiotherapy, private tutoring, counselling, and much more that are limited or not covered by private or group insurance plans, or provincial health plans.
- Injury related dental treatment as the result of an accident.
- Out-of-province or country emergency medica expenses (Platinum plan only).

For More information, please click HERE

PAC - September 11

Parents of all Cambie students are invited to attend our first PAC meeting of the year. Our group is friendly, active, and very welcoming. Ever wonder what PAC does in secondary school? Come to the library at 6:30 pm and join our team.

PHOTO DAY - SEPT 9

Our school Photo Day is coming, and it is important that all students have their photo taken so that they will receive a free go-card and their photo will be included in the yearbook. Remember to bring your best smile!

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Sept 9	Photo Day	
Sept 9	First PLT - 9:43am - 10:31am	
Sept 11	PAC Meeting – Library @ 6:30pm – ALL WELCOME	
Sep 16	Club Fest @ lunch in the Rotunda	
Sept 17	Terry Fox Run	
Sept 18	S1 Meet the Teacher Night @ 6:30pm	
Sept 19	Pathways Gr. 8-10 Fall Hike	
Sept 22	PRO – D – DAY – No School	
Sept 24	Staff Collab Day – No PLT– Class starts @ 9:50am	
Sept 24 - 26	Pathways 8 Galiano Retreat	
Sept 26	Post-Secondary BC Fall Event 1:00pm – 2:00pm	
Sept 29	Orange Shirt Day	
Sept 30	National Day for Truth and Reconciliation- School Closed	

Club Fest 2025

Attention Coyotes!

Please come to the Rotunda at lunch time on Tuesday, September 16th to check out Club Fest. Bring a friend and travel between the displays to learn about the various clubs that will be starting up at Cambie. Be sure to sign up for something. Joining in helps everyone!

Personal Learning Time (PLT)

This year our period of Personal Learning time has been placed after first period on Tuesdays and Thursdays. All students are expected to attend PLT. Personal Learning time is self-directed time for students to learn with teacher support. Skills students will develop include: Questioning, communication, goal setting, organization, time management, self-regulation and self-awareness. Students will be offered opportunity to think about what they need to be successful in their classes. For example: What do you need help with? What do you not understand? What do you need to be successful in your classes? How can you deepen your understanding? Students will have opportunity to sign up to attend the PLT time with one of their semester 1 teachers. This first week, on Wednesday and Thursday during our Home room time, students will receive a teacher led introduction to the structure and purpose of PLT. On Friday, during the home room period students will be required to sign up for PLT sessions for the following week. It will be important for students to be in attendance during these home room periods.

Request for the Administration of Medication at the School

The School District #38 (Richmond), in collaboration with Vancouver Coastal Health – Richmond, has guidelines in place regarding the administration of prescribed medications.

In accordance with these guidelines, non-prescription medications such as Tylenol, Advil, Benadryl, etc. will not be administered by Richmond School District staff and will not be kept at school.

For students who require prescribed medications to be administered by school staff, a Request for Administration of Medication at School (RAMS) form is necessary to be completed. This form is available at the school office, or on request, can be emailed to you at home. This RAMS form should be taken to your pharmacy so that the prescription label can be attached and then brought to your child's school along with the prescribed medication.

Each summer, all medications will be sent home. This will give you the opportunity to use the medication over the summer. At the start of each school year, you will need to bring an updated 'Request for Administration of Medication at School' form along with your child's medication.

Remember to check the expiry date before sending any medications back to school in September. You can check for expiry date reminders of emergency medication for EpiPen and Allerject on the company.

Websites: www.epipen.ca or www.alleriect.ca

If you have any questions, please the school office.

Please reach out to Marcy Timmins, Principal Mtimmins@sd38.bc.ca if you require financial assistance for school-related costs. As always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be respected. We want to work with families to ensure that students have everything they need to be successful at school. Do not hesitate to reach out if we can help

Scent Awareness Guidelines Please note that all Richmond School District buildings are Scent Free Environments. As there are many staff and students who are scent sensitive in our school, we encourage all families to reduce or eliminating scented products before coming to school— like scented shampoos,	
scented products before coming to school— like scented shampoos, conditioners, soaps and perfumes — to minimize their impact on others, especially when someone has disclosed a sensitivity, allergy or illness.	